


Dear patients
Help us help you get the treatment you need

While everyone is being told to stay at home, it can be hard to know what to do if you're unwell.

· For help from a GP – use your GP surgery's website, use an online service or app, or call the surgery.

· For urgent medical help – use the NHS 111 online service, or call 111 if you're unable to get help online.

· For life-threatening emergencies – call 999 for an ambulance.

If you're advised to go to hospital, it's important to go.

We are currently operating a triage system which means that no face-to-face appointments will be booked until you have been assessed by a GP.  If you feel you need an appointment please telephone the surgery and the receptionist will put your request to the GP.  

A phone or video call with a nurse or GP may be booked for you. If you receive a telephone call from the you will be advised whether you need to come in and be seen.

Please DO NOT attend the surgery unless you have been given an appointment to attend.  This will only be done if absolutely necessary
